
 

JANSEN BIBLE CHURCH 

Parsonage: 402.424.2975                      Paul Carpenter, Pastor 

E-mail: paulsc@windstream.net            Sunday, September 13, 2020 

http://www.jansenbiblechurch.org 

Sunday School 9:15-10:15 AM 

Worship Service 10:30 AM (Also online) 

Worship in Song 

Chorus                                                                 “Days of Elijah”                                                                                                                       

Chorus                                                                  “He Is Jehovah”                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                       

Chorus                                                                  “Jehovah Jireh”                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                 

Chorus                                                            “Hallelalelalelujah” 

 

Special Music                                                       Melissa Buehler 

 

Message                                                                  Paul Carpenter 

“God Has Not Destined Us for Wrath”   

1 Thessalonians 5:7-11   

 Announcements 

Missionaries of the Week: Sam & Deb Dick 
*Praise: We are thankful for technology that allows us to pray together with 

co-workers and others even when we are not able to all be together in-person. 

*Praise: God has given us some extra time to think, evaluate, rest, work on 

things that always get pushed aside, clear out files, write notes of 

encouragement… and the list goes on.  

*Praise: We have been happy to not be completely shut down and for the 

opportunity to host a few people and events the last six months.  

*Pray: Brian and Susanna continue to seek prayer and financial partners so 

they can move to Spain to serve with Avant Ministries at Springs of Life 

Camp. 
 
This week pray for the FIRST MENNONITE CHURCH in Butterfield, 
Minnesota. They are currently seeking a pastor. PRAISE God for His 
continued faithfulness. PRAY that our people grow in their relationship with 
God and are daily nourished from His Word. PRAY for our relationships to 
grow stronger both in the church and in our community. 
 
 

 

 

 
 

 Evening Service  

 7:00 PM  
(Also online) 

 

 

Message                                                                          Jeff Engelman 

“Getting Ready to See Jesus” 

I John 3:1-3 

 

Awana begins this Wednesday, September 16, from 6:30-7:45 PM. Church 

families, please see Kelli Heidemann today for the registration papers. 

 

Q&A Bible Study at the Jansen Legion Hall begins this Wednesday, 

September 16, from 6:45 to 7:45 PM.  

 

The Bible Study in Daniel resumes Thursday, September 17, at 7:00 PM 

at the church and online. 

 

The Sunday School Picnic is next Sunday, September 20 at Camp 

Jefferson beginning at 10:30 AM. During the service, we will have a time 

of open sharing, so this week be thinking about something that God has been 

teaching you lately. Because our county is moving into Phase 4 of the 

Directed Health Measures tomorrow, we will be able to have the usual 

Carry-in Dinner like we have had in past years. Please bring your own plates, 

utensils, cups, napkins, etc.; drinks will be provided. If you prefer, you may 

bring your own picnic lunch for your family. The cost is $5.00 per person to 

rent the camp for the day. Bring games and balls for outdoor play; also, the 

swimming pool will be open. The Kitchen Committee in charge is J’Nan, 

Steph, Jaine, Kelli, Shayna, and Gayle.  

 

Financial gifts can be placed in the basket on the table in the foyer or you 

can send your check to: Jansen Bible Church, c/o Daryl Drewes, PO Box 

141, Jansen, NE 68377. 
 

Today’s Nursery Attendants: Sept 13 – None 

Sept 20 – None     Sept 27 – Melissa Schultis Emerson 

Oct 4 – Dominique Clay Avery  Oct 11 – Kelli Heidemann Fischer  


